2023-2024 Grand Officer Application Deadlines

Interested in applying for a Grand Office?
The Application Package is due to your Mother Advisor 
no later than March 18, 2023.
Need an extension?  The Mother Advisor may grant an extension as long as she notes on your application that an extension was requested and granted.

Mother Advisors:  Please complete your portions of the application process, including:  Page 1 of the Evaluation and Recommendation form and 
the Grand Officer Applicant Assessment form for each applicant 
prior to the Advisory Board meeting when Grand Officer Applications
are reviewed and scored.

Mother Advisors:  If you need information regarding service hours,
contact Kathy Coulson, Director of Service Hours.

Grand Deputies:  Please complete the Grand Officer Applicant Assessment form prior to the Advisory Board meeting when applications are considered.

Advisory Board Chairs:  Applications are due to the Mother Advisor on March 18th and to the Supreme Deputy on April 15th; this one-month window should include an Advisory Board meeting. If it does not, please schedule a special meeting
for this purpose.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Grand Deputies are responsible for providing the Grand Officer Application Packages to the Supreme Deputy on Saturday, April 15, 2023 (during the International Dinner Event).

The application review and appointment processes begin on
Sunday, April 16, 2023.
